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           Monday 2nd October 2023 

                                                              Year 6 Geography trip to Lee Valley 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 
As part of our Geography learning, we are excited to say our Year 6 children will be going on a Geography fieldtrip 
to the nearby Lee Valley Park, on Friday 20th October 2023. 
 
We will be walking there, will then complete some activities relating to our curriculum work to improve our 
understanding of the features of a river (annotating sketches/taking images/comparing two waterways etc.) 
before walking back in time to leave school at the normal time. This fieldtrip will take place during the school day 
and will not affect school drop off or pick up times. 
 
The day may be cold or wet, so please ensure your child comes to school in PE uniform, but with a warm 
waterproof coat and hood (or hat and gloves if required). It may be muddy, so old trainers or wellies are essential, 
these should be brought to school in a labelled bag.  
 
Your child will eat their snack as usual (if they bring one) and will need to bring a packed lunch that day. If your 
child receives a free school meal, please let us know if you will require a school packed lunch. 
 
As this is a local trip, you do not need to give us further consent as you have already consented to local trips on 

Arbor. If you would NOT like your child to participate, please contact your class teacher. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher or send an email to the class 

account: 

hawthorn@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

spruce@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

sycamore@brooklandjm.herts.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 6 team 
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